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	Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:

Slight decline (11%) of BIS majors (all concentrations) from 607 in 2004 to 540 in 2005, slightly higher than the campus and division decrease of 4%.

	Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:
Recommendation:  Develop a systematic process to ensure internal and external stakeholders needs are met
Action:  
1. A BIS faculty team is examining and evaluating OPAC (a system that contains over 30 pre-employment skills assessment tests to screen job applicants’ skills in typing, word processing, spreadsheets, databases, Microsoft® Windows, 10-Key, data entry, filing, and personality assessment) as a possible end of program assessment that would be administered during the students’ practicum course.  Student and BIS Advisory Committee input will be sought and considered heavily in the decision.
2. A BIS faculty team is exploring the creation of an assessment that would be administered to all sections of BIS 160 at the end of the quarter to gauge course outcomes.
Recommendation:  Help students make good decisions when choosing computer classes.
Action:

1. A link was added to the BIS website (http://www.sinclair.edu/academics /bus/Info/faq/skillbuilding/index.cfm) that reads “If you are not sure where to start, please click here” that takes the reader to a page that explains our introductory courses (BIS 101, 102, 104, 105, 109 and 160 and explains “you need BIS XXX if you…” 
2. The BIS chair meets regularly with BUS division counselors to make sure they receive information about planned BIS changes and have a forum to provide valuable input.  In addition, information about BIS module changes has been added to the flip side of the BIS planning guide, as well as explained in an open letter to BIS students that is posted on the BIS website.  The BIS chair was put on the agenda and delivered information about curricular changes in BIS to Counselor’s Council in January 2006.  



Please e-mail this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.

Sinclair intranet/forms/chairperson/prog_annual_update
1/10/06


